
From: David Knight 
Sent: 25/04/2022 9:18:37 PM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: Submission DA2022/0422 

To Whom It May Concern, 

We have just returned from an outback holiday to find a letter of proposed development for 
neighbouring 110 Woorarra Ave, North Narrabeen (ref:DA2022/0422). 

This notice of application did not arrive in the mail until after Friday 8th April once we had left 
and the due date for submission was today, our arrival home. We were given no other 
indication of development plans. These neighbours were fully aware, however, that we would 
be away (a likely event in school holidays in any case) and seem to have taken advantage of 
this timing, given there were previously issues with development applications having to involve 
lawyers in our favour. 

As there were a number of public holidays in this period, and due to above, we request an 
extension of review time and to allow for reasonable consideration of proposed works with 
regard to impact. 

We are sending this at this late hour as the only opportunity to comment, now that we have just 
returned home so that you at least receive this reasonable request in the original timeframe. 

We look forward to your response allowing a reasonable time to respond. 

Thank you in anticipation, 

Kind regards, 

David and Lisa Knight 
112 Woorarra Ave 
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